
There Are Only 15 Business Days Remaining to Apply for Government Funding in 2015

Monday, December 7th, 2015. Ottawa, Ontario-

  

Update for all Canadian small business owners re: Small Business Grants and Loans.

  

With only 15 business days left in the year 2015, we encourage any current or future business
owners to get in touch with us and access any funding programs that their business may be
eligible for.

  

Every year the government adds and removes programs that are available to small businesses
for funding. Business owners that contact Canadian Grants Business Center before the end of
2015 will be able to access the information for the programs for both 2015 and 2016.

  

Don't delay! Contact us now  to access the programs you may qualify for!
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